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Legal Notice 
 
In accordance with NH RSA 676:4,II(b) you are hereby notified that the Fremont Planning 
Board will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00PM on Wednesday, April 6, 2022 at the Fremont 
Town Hall, 295 Main Street, Fremont, NH 03044 to consider an application for Major Site Plan 
Review submitted by Three Maples Renaissance Corporation and the New Hampshire 
Renaissance Faire of Rochester, NH. The application is for using parcels identified as Map 6, 
Lots 34 and 35 on Martin Road in Fremont, NH for the annual New Hampshire Renaissance 
Faire. The lots straddle both the Fremont-Epping town line and the Fremont-Brentwood town 
line, however all activities are proposed to take place in the Town of Fremont. Map 6, Lot 34 
will be used for parking and Map 6, Lot 35 will be used for event activities and associated 
support areas.  
 
You are invited to appear in person or by counsel. Application information is available at the 
Town Hall and on the Planning Board Page of the Town’s website. Comments will be accepted 
up until the date of the hearing. Contact: Leanne Miner at landuse@fremont.nh.gov or 603-895-
3200, ext 306. 

 
          Leanne Miner 

Land Use AA 
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